
Responsibly managing
our resources...
 Done – we have spent $27k of our committed 

funds, providing needed resources to the 
school and students. We have also improved 
our financial transparency to enable quicker 
decision making and spend where needed

 Doing –  acquired a card payment terminal, 
to streamline payments at P&F Events and 
reduce the burden on volunteers to bank 
cash

 Aiming High – by spending on our big rocks, 
we can further deliver value to our 
community.

Engaging our community...

 Done – we have run the Welcome Barbecue, 
Movie Night, the Mother's Day Stall and 
Mother's Day Coffee for our mums.

 Doing – planning for Angels on the Oval is 
underway..., as well as our Father's Day stall & 
Fathers day sausage sizzle, and drafting our 
P&F survey which will be shared for 
completion in term 3

 Aiming High – look out for information on our 
annual P&F event on 4th November – a must 
attend night in the calendar

Supporting our school...

 Done – funded in class readers ($10k), lectern 
($2.5k), playground toys ($1k), leadership 
program($3.5k), Tuckshop freezers ($2K) and 
working capital for the Tuckshop. 

 Doing – we have committed to spend on 
Iconography to support the GA Way roll out, 
ongoing sporting team sponsorship (ruby & 
netball), supporting world teachers day and 
year 6 graduation gifts

 Aiming High – we are looking at how we can 
revitalise the Tuckshop to offer more choice 
in a financially sustainable manner

Our Big Rocks...
 Done – Funds have been formally allocated 

to the playground rejuvenation – initial design 
has been received by the school, and this will 
be shared within the community by the end 
of August 

 Doing – the P&F executive are already 
working on the P&F strategy for 2024 to 
identify what our big rocks may be

 Aiming High – facilities development to be 
completed by end of 2024  
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We are all of us...

The work of the P&F is the work of all who 
volunteer their time and expertise to support 
the school and community, including those 
who attend our meetings to provide valuable 
input and feedback.

The P&F acknowledges the support of the 
following volunteers in the period January 
to June 2023:

Father Thomas
Nicole Waller
Danielle Hosking
Dale Garred
Monika Podemska
Nicole Castle
Zuzana Doneley
Daryl Eargle
Peter Runge
Aaron Hosking
Nicki Doriean
Emma Groenke
Kendall Trevisan
Gill Steinmetz
Nikki Hishon
Sarah Howieson
Mary O’Gorman
Kerstin Smart
Nicole Gartrelle
Mark Summerville

.
Veronica Tomerini-
Smith
Rhiannon Cameron
Stephanie Poole
Ellen McCarthy
Brad Polkinghorne
Rosie Hinson
Peter Hansen
Kelly Runge
Christian Lee
Vikas Sinha
Alex Higueras
Kylie Culwick
Alicia Campos
Joe McDavitt
Carly Culleton
Gerard O'Gorman
Kylie Weir
Suzy Stoikov
Marco Motta

Thank you for your 
contributions.
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